
 
 

            
September 16, 2016 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

 

 Propper Manufacturing Company, Inc. Steri-Dot® Indicators (Reorder # 36100100/36100200) 

have been deemed non-hazardous under the guidelines provided by OSHA Hazard Communication 

Standard 29 CFR 1910.1200. Therefore, no Safety Data Sheet (SDS) is required for this product. 

 Steri-Dot® Indicators contain no known ecological hazards nor flammable liquids or gas. 

Standard transport conditions apply, no special conditions are required. The indicators may be 

disposed in regular trash, or incinerated if necessary. If you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact Propper’s Customer Service Department, Technical Team, or Regulatory Affairs/Quality 

Assurance.  

                   


